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July 2025 
 
 
To the Resident,  
 
 
Raingarden refurbishment works on Alleyne Ave, Bonbeach 

We're writing to advise that we will be commencing refurbishment works in the coming weeks on the water 
treatment raingardens at Alleyne Ave, Bonbeach. 
 
The refurbishment works include the manual removal of existing rock layers, vegetation and weed 
management. Following these works, reprofiling of the garden basin and installation of new native plantings 
will occur (see overleaf for examples). 
 
What are raingardens? 

Raingardens capture, filter, and treat stormwater before it enters our waterways. They feature a vegetated 

area that removes pollutants from stormwater runoff by trapping litter, leaves, and sediment from the road, 

filtering the stormwater through plants and loamy sandy layers. The clean water is then collected through 

pipes and directed back into the traditional drainage system ending at the bay. 
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Project timeline and impacts 

The refurbishment works will commence in July and take approximately four weeks to complete, weather 

permitting. Traffic management will be in place to direct vehicles and pedestrians; however, there may be 

minor traffic delays and impacted parking bays throughout the works. We apologise for any inconvenience 

and will minimise disruption wherever possible.  

Once the works are complete, our Open Space Team will continue regular cyclic maintenance to ensure these 
assets thrive and function as intended. 
 
Further information 

For further information, please contact Council's Open Space Team on 1300 653 356 

or info@kingston.vic.gov.au 

Alleyne Ave, Bonbeach 

 

A combination of Carex Appressa ‘Tall Sedge’ (left), Lomandra longifolia ‘Spiny Head Mat Rush’ (right) and other plants. 
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